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Frequently Asked Questions 

Q WHO DO I NOTIFY WITH ANY DIETARY OR 
SPECIAL ACCESS REQUIREMENTS? 
 
Once your booking has been confirmed, BAFTA in 
Wales will request this information from you. 
 

Q WHAT ARE THE TIMINGS FOR THE 
CEREMONY? 
 
The ceremony will start at 7pm. Timings for the entire 
awards event, including ‘Supper & Party’ will be 
confirmed once your booking for tickets has been 
processed. Coaches will be available directly 
outside Wales Millennium Centre to take guests on to 
the Mercure Cardiff Holland House Hotel & Spa. 
 

Q HOW DO I BUY DRINKS FOR THE 
EVENING? 
 
There will be complimentary champagne, cocktails, 
wine and beer available for each guest throughout 
the evening and during food service at the ‘Supper & 
Party’. Guests can order extra drinks prior to the 
event if desired (BAFTA in Wales will provide this 
information to you) and drinks can also be 
purchased at the hotel on the evening.  
 

Q ARE THERE DISCOUNTED 
ACCOMMODATION RATES? 
 
For your convenience, we have negotiated 
discounted rates (£80 BB Double / £70 BB Single) at 
the Mercure Cardiff Holland House Hotel & Spa. 
Please note: rooms are subject to availability and we 
recommend booking early to avoid disappointment. 
To book, contact BAFTA in Wales on 02920 223898 or 
email, awardscymru@bafta.org   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BAFTA in Wales  
Chapter, Market Road,  

Canton, Cardiff, CF5 IQE 
 

Tel: 029 2022 3898    
Fax: 029 2066 4189 

Email: awardscymru@bafta.org  

Q WHEN WILL THE WINNERS BE 
ANNOUNCED? 
 
Winners will be announced and presented with their 
awards at the ceremony on Sunday 29 May, 2011 
at Wales Millennium Centre, Cardiff Bay. Winners 
will also be listed on the BAFTA in Wales website. 
 
 

Q WHEN WILL MY BOOKING FOR TICKETS 
BE CONFIRMED? 
 
Deadline for return of ticket booking forms is 
Monday 9 May 2011. BAFTA in Wales will contact 
you by Monday 16 May, 2011 to confirm your 
booking.   
 
 

Q WHEN WILL I RECEIVE MY TICKET(S)? 
 
For security reasons, all tickets must be 
collected in person (or by a nominated 
representative) from BAFTA in Wales, Chapter, 
Canton, Cardiff, CF5 1QE on Thursday 26, Friday 27 
or the morning of Saturday 28 May, 2011. 
 

Q WHAT IS THE DRESS CODE? 
 
Strictly Black Tie.  
 
 

Q WILL I BE ABLE TO REQUEST WHO I 
WOULD LIKE TO BE SEATED WITH? 
 
Seating at Wales Millennium Centre will be 
allocated accordingly by the BAFTA in Wales office.  
BAFTA in Wales will do their best to seat guests that 
have booked together with one another.  
 

Q WILL THERE BE FORMAL SEATING 
ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE ‘SUPPER & 
PARTY’? 
 
No formal table seating will apply this year for the 
‘Supper & Party’ at the Mercure Cardiff Holland 
House Hotel & Spa. There will be a wide variety of 
dishes and drinks available including vegetarian 
options for all guests. There will be various ‘themed’ 
seating areas available at the Hotel. 
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